
 
 
 
 
 
June 12, 2002 
 
Ms. Debi Le Vine 
Director of Contracts and Compliance 
California Independent System Operator 
151 Blue Ravine Road 
Folsom, California 
 
Dear Ms. Le Vine: 
 
The City of Azusa (Azusa) hereby submits some revisions to its PTO application 
previously submitted on June 3, 2002. The revisions and the explanations are as follow: 
 

1. Azusa misstated its Sylmar to Rio Hondo Existing Transmission Contract (ETC) 
MW amount. 
 
The corrected amounts are (1) 10 MW for January through April, November, and 
December 2003; (2) 25 MW for May through October 2003; and (3) 10 MW year-
round for CY 2004 through the termination. 
 

2. Azusa has inadvertently left out its Pacific Intertie-COB to Sylmar/Rio Hondo 
Existing Transmission Contract that Azusa intends to turn over to the CAISO. 
Said contract is for 15 MW of unidirectional transmission service from COB 
through Sylmar AC to Rio Hondo for May through October 2003. The contract is 
attached hereto for your review. 
 

3. Azusa has revised its TO Tariff to conform with the TO Tariff for the City of 
Vernon which has been accepted by FERC for filing early this year. 

  
Attached please find (1) Azusa’s revised PTO application, (2) revised Azusa’s TO Tariff, 
and (3) Edison-Azusa Pacific Intertie Firm Transmission Service Agreement.  
 
Concurrently, we are forwarding a copy of this application to the existing PTOs identified 
below: 
 
Ms. Judi Mosley 
Pacific Gas & Electric Company 
Manager of Electric Transmission Services 
77 Beale Street – Mail Code B13J 
San Francisco, CA 94105 
 



Ms. Anna Valberg 
Southern California Edison Company 
Law Department 
2244 Walnut Grove 
Rosemead, CA 91770 
 
Mr. Don Garber 
San Diego Gas & Electric Company 
Sempra Energy 
101 Ash Street 
San Diego, CA 92101 
 
Mr. Ken DeDario 
Director of Utilities 
City of Vernon 
4305 Santa Fe Ave. 
Vernon, CA 90058 
 
 
 
We apologize for any inconvenience these changes may cause you. We look forward 
working with you to complete the application process as expeditiously as possible.  
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Bob Tang 
Assistant Director-Resource Management 
 
 
Cc:   
 
Judi Mosley – PG&E w/o (PACI Contract) 
Anna Valberg – Southern California Edison w/o (PACI Contract) 
Don Garber – SDG&E w/o (PACI Contract) 
Ken DeDario – City of Vernon w/o (PACI Contract) 
  
     
 
 
 
 


